
18/04/2017 

MR Sjoerd van der Smissen 
20 / 73 Evans St ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: Mod2017/0063 - 80 Evans Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

The short hours of peace are really valuable for the neighbourhood, It's not fair the even 
reduces those hours. 

Sent: 18/04/2017 7:30:33 PM
Subject: Online Submission


